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TERM 1 WEEK 11 
 

10th April 
2024 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
12-4-24 
Last day Term 1 
 
29-4-24 
Term 2 Begins 
 
01-05-24 
SAPSASA Boys 
Football Trials at 
Lock 
 
07-05-24 
SAPSASA Boys 
Netball Trials – 
Cummins 
 
14-05-24 
School Photos 
 
17-05-24 
SAPSASA Netball 
Trials – Lock 
 
30-05-24 
Tcharkuldu Rock run 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I hope everyone had a relaxing Easter break and managed to squeeze in some family time. It 
has been a very busy term, with students and staff looking forward to the holidays at the end 
of the week to recharge ready for Term 2. Good luck to all Lock football and netball teams as 
the Great Flinders season kicks off this weekend. 
 
Interschool Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to all our students that competed in the EEPASSA Athletics Carnival at Cleve. 
It sounds like they all represented our school extremely well. Congratulations to those that 
won placings in their respective events, a great personal achievement! 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Adams for organising our team, and Mrs Zacher and Melanie 
Cummins for working on the Javelin event for us. We cannot fill our jobs at these events 
without parent volunteers, so thank you. 
 
SRC Lunches 
This week SRC will be selling toasted sandwiches on Thursday. 
 
SAPSASA Swimming 
On Monday, Siobhan and Nathan competed in Adelaide at the SAPSASA Swimming 
competition. From all reports, they are thoroughly enjoying themselves. Congratulations on 
your selection. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Interviews are currently in progress. Thank you to all those that booked a time to meet with 
teachers. I encourage those that have not booked an interview to contact their child/ren’s 
teacher to make a time to discuss their progress.  
 
Early Dismissal 
Please be reminded that we will finish the school day one hour early this Friday for the end of 
term. Buses will also run one hour early. 
 
Wishing everyone a well-earned holiday at the end of this week. School will resume on 
Monday 29th April. 
 
 
Have a great week, 
 

Beth Sampson  
 
 

 

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this 
newsletter do not necessarily 
reflect those of the 
Department for Education or 
Lock Area School.  

LAS INTERSCHOOL TEAM 
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 WHEELS TIME 
 

Next term several lunchtime sessions will offer the students a chance to participate in a workshop about wheels. 
 
There will be construction activities, outside activities and Lego activities. 
 
The first session will be a construction activity on Tuesday in Week 2. 
 
More information next term. We hope students come along and have a ‘wheeley’ good time. 
 
Mrs Adams. 
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SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS ON TUESDAY 14TH MAY.  

Order envelopes will be distributed as soon as we receive 

them. AdvanceLife Photography would prefer if orders 

were submitted and paid for via the secure online 

AdvanceOrder web portal. 

The portal is specifically set up for the school using the 

unique 9-digit online ordering code (GPB H7Y PY7). The 

code can also be found on the order envelopes, and on 

the AdvanceAccess dashboard. 

Parents who choose to place their order via the online 

portal do not need to return the order envelope. Only 

families who still wish to pay with cash will need to 

return the order envelope. 

 


